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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/12/2020  15:40:542020/5672/L OBJ Siobhan Ezra The proposals for the corner board at the Arkwright/Finchley Road junction, the 3 advertising boards on 

Arkwright Road and the banner on Arkwright Road are unnecessary clutter which will cover the elevations, 

greenery and boundary walls or railings on this Listed building. All will damage the frontage and are 

unnecessary overkill.  Only the  proposals for enhanced lettering should be given permission as these will 

suffice to upgrade current advertising for this community facility.
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